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Dear Friends,
With President's day on Monday and our snow day yesterday, we've had a very short week 
together but I hope you were able to take advantage of those two days off and get caught up with 
schoolwork and/or rest. As we jump into the month of March next week, I am utterly amazed at 
how quickly our semester is going by. Our schedules remain full but unfortunately, time does not 
slow down so I encourage you to use your time effectively and make the best of these last few 
months of the semester.

Have an excellent weekend!
Pastor Phil

Scripture
"Praise the name of God 
forever and ever, for he 

has all wisdom and 
power. He

controls the course of 
world events; he 

removes kings and sets 
up other kings. He gives 
wisdom to the wise and 

knowledge to the 
scholars. He reveals deep 

and mysterious things 
and knows what lies 
hidden in darkness, 

though he is 
surrounded by light."

Next Week in Chapel
Monday, we will have Oregon District Youth 
Director, Brian Eno with us in chapel and 
pursuit. We are looking forward to having him 
with us!

Wednesday, Dr. Carlos Campo, President of 
Regent University, will be with us.

Friday, we will not meet for chapel. I'd 
encourage you to use this hour as an 
opportunity to spend time in prayer and in the 
word. You won't regret it!

Blood Drive
This Wednesday, March 2nd is our spring 
blood drive! The Puget Sound Blood Center 
will have their bus parked in the lot in front 
of the Pecota center from 11am-lpm &  2 
pm-5pm. To sign up for a time slot, please 
go to the Eagle Homepage and follow the 
directions under the “blood drive" post. 
There, you will also find some helpful tips 
that will help your experience go as 
smoothly as possible.

-Daniel 2:20-22

Prayer
As we fervently pray for the needs 
around us, let's continue to believe for 
the power of God to be evident in lives. 
Join me as we believe for miracles to 
take place!

Social Justice
We are well on our way to 
reaching our offering goal of $6,200 
toward the fight against Human 
Trafficking. Last week, we raised 
$900.83 bringing our total to 
$2,385.27! Way to go, students!

Euangelion
A group of student theologian writers 
have been working hard to write faith 
based artidesthat focus on the 
theology of Jesus and the Gospel. 
Below is a link to their first issue which 
I would encourage you read. Enjoy! 
http :/Aw av .b ox. net/s h a~ed/m it I afe7k


